
Leo Hayes High School (LHHS) 
Catchment Area – Implementation Plan 

 
September-October/16 – Superintendent to meet with appropriate office staff to 
review the LHHS Ernst and Young Report, the DEC Sub-Committee Report and 
recent enrolment numbers; brainstorm ideas about grand-fathering 
 
October 13/16 – Public Meeting #1 at Nashwaak Valley Elementary School 
 
November 9/16 – Public Meeting #2 at Keswick Valley Memorial School 
 
November 28/16 – Public Meeting #3 at Leo Hayes High School 
 

 All three public meetings share same information and allow the 
opportunity for public feedback; a cohort of DEC Members would attend 
each meeting 

 
December 8/16 – Public DEC Meeting; Superintendent will offer 
recommendations based on review of data and account of conversations from 
stakeholders 
 
January 12/17 – Working DEC Session; DEC will review recommendations and 
engage in discussions on catchment area review 
 
January 26/17 – Public DEC Meeting; DEC will confirm plans for catchment area 
plans through formal motions, if required 
 
February-June/17 – Superintendent will work with Director of Finance and 
Administration, Directors of Schools and Transportation Team to coordinate the 
changes and provide formal communication 
 
April-June/17 – District and School staff will meet with parents, as needed, to 
clarify any changes that are relevant to their children 
 
September/17 – Changes will come into effect, taking into account any grand-
fathering that is put in place 

 


